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Please please please support HB 2977. Wildlife protection is a paramount issue not 

only for vulnerable animals and their territories, but also it is a very important 

safeguard for towns and communities that rely on curious visitors and tourists who 

support those economies.  With out rigorous habitat protection for animals many of 

these folks who live in these beautiful areas will loose their livelihoods when these 

environments are neglected and diminished. 

 

Please support HB 2977. 

 

Thanks you. 

 

Karen Boulton and Jonathan Briggs 


